
 

 

June 23, 2022     Agency File No: 80140 
 NRCan File No: MA-564 
 

   
Chelsea Fedrau 
Project Manager 
Impact Assessment Agency of Canada – Prairie and Northern Region 

 
SENT BY EMAIL to:  
 

Subject:   NRCan Technical Review – Proponent responses to Round 2 IRs– Lynn Lake 

Gold Project 

 
On June 9, 2022 Natural Resources Canada (NRCan) received a request from the Impact 
Assessment Agency of Canada (the Agency) to provide a technical review of the 

Proponent’s responses to the second round of Information Requests (IRs) for the Lynn Lake 
Gold Project. NRCan has met this request by reviewing the information in the responses that 
is relevant to NRCan’s areas of expertise. For this project, NRCan is providing expertise in 
hydrogeology, acid rock drainage and metal leaching as well as in our role as administrators 

of the Explosives Act. NRCan’s comments for this review can be found in attachment 1.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 

 or by phone at . 

 
Sincerely, 
 
Maximilien Genest 

 
Environmental Assessment Officer – Office of the Chief Scientist  
Natural Resources Canada / Government of Canada  
 

Attachment 1 - NRCan technical review - Lynn Lake Gold Project Technical Review - 
Round 2 IR Responses 
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